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HAMPDEN CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Special Meeting Minutes June 29, 2022

Meseting called to order: 06/29/2022 @ 6:04 pm

Members present: Judy McKinley Brewer, Ted Zebert, Thomas Page, John Cushman, Greg D’ Agostino
Associate member: Cindi Conners

Agenda Items

Melissa Graves: Town of Wilbraham Conservation Commission. An RDA was filed to replace a pedestrian
crossing in an existing trail system on the Oakland Street Conservation Area. The bridge will be 12’ long and
32’ wide. The bridge will be constructed on site using hand tools only. It will be anchored with % inch rebar
pounded about 2 ¥ into the ground. No tree removal is required. The Commission unanimously voted to issue

a negative determination #2 and the Town of Hampden By Law #6 indicating that the work was not subject to
town review.

6:35 Thomas Page voted to adjourn the meeting. This was seconded by John Cushman. All in favor.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bonnie Geromini
Admin. Assistant



